
SEN Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 1st May 

9.15-10.15 
Mrs Webb, our SENCo, is hosting our next 4th 

coffee morning and would like to invite all parents 

to join her for an informal chat and cake. 

 

Please email Mrs Webb (Senco@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk ) 

if you plan to attend. If we do not have enough confirmed 

attendees we will sadly have to cancel the event. 

“Learning about Social Stories and 
how I can use them at home has been 

really useful” 

Reception parent 


